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Family Homework Letter 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
As you know, we are doing our unit in Family Life and Sexual Health.  Part of its 
purpose is to help your child talk more comfortably with you, as well as your family 
doctor, clergy, etc. 
 
Your child has been offered a family homework exercise to complete with you for extra 
credit.  To protect your family’s privacy, the family homework is confidential.  It will not 
be turned in to me or discussed in class.  It is also strictly optional.  There are other 
ways to earn the same credit.  The family homework exercise is simply a way for you to: 

• 
• 
• 

Discuss your family’s beliefs and feelings 
Say some things you may have been meaning to say for a long time 
Find out what your child is thinking (or worrying about) regarding growing up. 

 
When you complete a family homework exercise, simply fill out the attached slip and 
your child can turn it in for credit.  Please feel free to call me if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
____________________________________ 
Teacher, Principal, Counselor or Nurse 
 
____________________________________ 
Telephone Number and E-mail 
 
 
 
 

Family Homework Confirmation Slip 
 
 
We have completed the Family Homework:  __________________________________ 
         Topic 
_______________________________________ 
Student’s signature 
 
_______________________________________ 
Signature of parent, guardian, or another adult in the family 
 
_______________________________________ 
Date 
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